October 30, 2019
GSFSSA Report for AUS Legislative Council Meeting 
Internal Affairs
· We have almost finished editing the constitution, only need last round of edits from everyone before we can propose the edits to the AUS Council. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Once that the edits are approved by the AUS Council, we will have another election for the position of External to AUS and another person to support our Events Coordinator. 
· The Sex Positive Bake Sale has been postponed due to the food sale restrictions recently imposed on clubs selling food on McGill campus.
External Affairs
· We have received some messages on our Facebook page regarding contributions to a GSFS related journal and are looking into getting involved with them. 
· Natalie and Joanne represented the GSFSSA at this month’s Open House. 
Respectfully,
Natalie Olivares
External Coordinator to the IGSF
